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The Tom Dobbie Case.

April Butler <abutler.flgal.5th@gmail.com> 2 November 2016 at 23:58
To: anima.tom.dobbie@gmail.com

To whom it may concern:

| wish to address my concerns related to the Tom Dobbie case concerning his children Aurora and Orion.

| am a Guardian ad Litem of the 5th Circuit and have been a court appointed advocate for
many years.

| have read all documents pertaining to this case. There is clear and convincing evidence
concerning these two children and what has happened to them. It is clearly being overlooked in
this case.

The documents show that this was technically a rape along with a sexualized incident. The
child Thomas clearly shows sexualized predatory behaviors. He was well known for these
aggressive behaviors and was getting psychiatric counseling along with having a social worker
assigned to him. The supervisory parent was extremely negligent in not protecting the children.

| have seen the video evidence concerning Aurora and Orion. It is a clear case of child abuse
concerning both of these children and very troubling. This must be taken into consideration for
this case.

| have viewed the document by Helen Jones, clearly it was a cover up and not in the best
interest of the children. She protected the abuser not the abused. This is not acceptable and
unprofessional on any level. They are minor children and the parties involved should do what is
best for the abused and view the case without prejudice.

| will gladly give this statement as a sworn affidavit should it be needed. This email may be
used for my verification and further proof of my identity can be given. Please consider my words
and give these children the justice they so deserve. Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

April B. Butler
“I Am For The Child

The mission of the Guardian ad Litem Program is: To advocate for the best interests of
children who are alleged to be abused, neglected or abandoned and involved in court proceedings.



